
Addendum #1, June 25, 2024 

Asphalt Replacement Project 

All addenda to bidders shall be incorporated into the bid documents. Each bidder submitting 

a bid must acknowledge receipt of any and every addendum received.   

All bidders shall include a printed and signed copy of this addendum with their bid submittal.  

All bidders must complete and submit with their bid the Contractor’s Certifications, Bid Form, 

and the bid bond as specified in the bid packet along with this signed addendum to have their 

bid considered by the District. 

 

1. A discrepancy was brought to the Park District’s attention regarding the square 

footage of asphalt listed for Saddle Brook Park (Page 43) and Chillem Park (Page 44) 

of the bid packet. The original bid listed Saddle Brook square footage as both 6,500 

and 3,744.  The correct approximate square footage for Saddle Brook Park is 6,500. 

The original bid listed Chillem Park square footage as both 3,264 and 3,744.  The 

correct approximate square footage for Chillem Park is 3,264.  These changes will be 

updated in the bid packet on the Park District website at  

https://www.obparks.org/bids-rfps. 

 

 

The Bidder’s signature below acknowledges the receipt of Addendum #1, issued June 

25, 2024 for the asphalt replacement project.  

 

Bidder’s Signature: _____________________________________________ 

 

Bidder’s Name: ________________________________________________ 

 

Company Name: _______________________________________________ 

 

Date: _____________________ 


